
DRAFT

MINUTES OF THE REGULAR MEETING of the Burrillville Charter Review Commission held 
Wednesday, March 9, 2022 at 7:00 PM in the Community Room, Jesse M. Smith Memorial Library, 
100 Tinkham Lane, Harrisville, RI. 
 
MEMBERS PRESENT: Alfred Bettencourt Jr., Arthur Bonin, Michael Lamoureux, David Landry, Adam 
Schatz, John Westhoven and Anthony Zampello. Richard Nolan participated remotely. 
 
MEMBERS ABSENT: None 
 
 

1. VOTED to accept the minutes of the regular meeting held February 22, 2022; and the question 
of dispensing with the reading of said minutes. 

 
Motion by Anthony Zampello, second by John Westhoven. The motion carried unanimously. 
 
 

2. Public comment: None 
 
 

3. Unfinished Business to be considered and acted on: None 
 

 
4. New Business to be considered and acted on: 

 
CR21-036 Preparation of final report to Town Council. 
 

The Charter Review Commission reviewed the final report to the Town Council. They indicated that they 
would all be at the Council meeting when the report is presented. 
 
VOTED to accept the final report. 
 
Motion by Anthony Zampello, second by Arthur Bonin. The motion carried unanimously. 

 
 

5. Communications: None 
 

Michael Lamoureux, Chair of the Charter Review Commission, thanked the Commission for their 
work. 

 
VOTED to adjourn at 7:12 P.M.  
 
Motion by Alfred Bettencourt Jr., second by Anthony Zampello The motion carried unanimously. 
 
 

Richard Nolan, Secretary 
Charter Review Commission 
 

ATTEST:  ______________________________________ 
 Vicki T. Martin, Town Clerk 
 

 




